
 

 

 
 

CHEDOKE NEWS 

January 2021 

  

 
 
 
 
For the second time this year, we find ourselves in 
a period of school closure. I would like to 
acknowledge the hard work students, parents, 
and staff have been doing and thank you all for 
your patience and perseverance throughout this 
time. I know it has not been easy. The challenges 
we face during this pandemic exert pressure on 
each of us and everyone is fatigued after a year of 
Covid.  
 
There is also much concern for the effect of 
school closures on our children's mental health 
and well-being. Yet, I remain confident in my 
belief that not only will we endure this pandemic, 
but our students will emerge from it with 
confidence, strong character, and a renewed 
purpose. If there is a positive aspect to this 
pandemic, it is this: it calls us to evaluate what is 
important in our life and to strive to attain it.  
 
 
We all look forward to when our school re-opens 
safely. Until that day, we remain committed to 
our students and families. If you need anything, 
please call the school. We stand as one with our 
community. 
 
Stay well, stay hopeful, and continue to look after 
each other, 
 
Mark Degner 
Principal  
 

SPIRIT DAY 

 
 
 
 
 
 

January 28 

Jersey/ Hat Day  
 

February 4 

Halloween In Winter 
 

Febraury 10 

(last day of remote..hopefully) 

Crazy Sock/ Mismatch Day 

 

REPORT CARDS 
These will be sent home through School Messenger 
on February 19th. This is an electronic report card 
and it will not be signed. Signed and printed report 
cards will be sent home on March 4th. This report 
card will communicate student learning for term 1.  

Learning during this current  
Remote period is included in  
this report card.  

 
 

To be marked 'present' your child must be 
online with the teacher in the MS Teams 
meeting. Safe Arrival calls are still made each 
morning for students who are marked absent 
unless you notify the school ahead of time of 
the absence through School Messenger.  

 



            

 iPads and Work packages 
If your child is in Grades 1-8 and they need an iPad, please call 
 the school.  
 
If your Kindergarten child needs work packages, they are  
available at the school. Please call and arrange with us a time  
to come and pick. If your child is ion Grades 1-8 and needs a  
work package, please contact the classroom teacher directly.  
They will be able to either email you the work or make it  
available at the school for pick up. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

            

 

 
Transition on Feb 25th 
Families who indicated they wanted to transition their child(ren) from the remote school to in-
person learning at Chedoke may have the opportunity to do this on Feb 25th. The transition will 
depend on the space available in the school. There are no plans to change teaching assignments 
at this time. The idea is to minimize the amount of change that will happen on this date. If 
parents miss this date or change their mind, there will be another transition date in the spring. 
 

 

            

Ontario Financial Support for Learners 
The Ontario government has made available a grant of up to $200 per child 
($250 per child with special needs) to help offset costs during the pandemic. 
You must complete the grant application by February 8th. You can find out 
more details and complete the grant here: 
 
  https://www.ontario.ca/page/get-support-learners 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ontario.ca%2Fpage%2Fget-support-learners&data=04%7C01%7Cjpagliar%40hwdsb.on.ca%7Cd4be88d8efc44792bf6c08d8be2c42bb%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637468444585507812%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=4S1nFXEKgdvQFQBupzSSWAiS%2F9KGqGbh7RcJSvs1eFI%3D&reserved=0


Virtual Education in HWDSB 

Norms and Learning Environment 



 


